
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to the final Bulletin for 2018. The term has certainly whizzed past in 

a whirl of activities and there has never been a dull moment. 

 

Infants Christmas Concert 

Last week K-2 held their Christmas concert and I was so impressed with the 

number of families who turned up to enjoy the performance with us. It means 

so much to our students when they look out into the audience and spot the 

most important people in their lives smiling back at their efforts. They all won 

the award for cuteness! A big thank you to the teachers, especially Mrs 

Mckenzie for getting them ready for the spotlight and to Santa Claus who 

took time out of his busy schedule to wish the children Merry Christmas. It was 

a fantastic morning for everyone involved. 

 

Reports 

Reports went home last Friday. If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher 

about their progress, please ring the office to make an appointment. 

 

Farewell to our Year 6 

After seven years of primary education, our Year 6 students are moving on to 

High School. They all looked wonderful at our Graduation Dinner last night. 

Who would have thought those cute little Kindy students, all anxious about 

being in big school, would have developed into the mature young people 

they are today. They are probably anxious about this next stage in their lives 

as well, but we know that they can do anything that they put their minds to 

and succeed with style. We will be wishing them well when they walk out after 

a brief assembly tomorrow afternoon at 2:20pm. 

 

Staff Moving On 

We would like to wish Mrs Apps, who is moving to Queensland, Mrs Whittaker 

leaving for Victoria, and Miss Kent and Ms smith who will be working in Wagga, 

all the best for their future in delivering high quality education to the students 

in their care. They will be missed by the staff and students of Ashmont Public. 

Also Mrs Toukley who assisted in the library has made the move to Forest Hill 

Public School while Mrs Fisher in the office is heading to Matong Public School 

for the first term, thank you and good luck. 

 

Merry Christmas 

Finally I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year. All students 

from Kindergarten to Year 6 return to school on Wednesday, 30 January. Have 

a safe and happy holiday. 
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Important Dates 
 

Last Day of School            -  19 December 2018 
 
Term 1 – 2019 Begins - 30 January 2019 
 

 

Attention:  
 

Canteen Closed Week 10  
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday  

(17th to 19th December) 
 

Due to circumstances beyond our 
control and lack of volunteers, the 
canteen will be closed in Week 10. 
Please pack a nutritious lunch for your 
children on those days. 
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ASHMONT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Bardia Street, WAGGA WAGGA 
 

Email:  ashmont-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.ashmont-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

Principal: Mrs Diana McGregor 

 

Phone:      (02) 6931 4944 

Fax:      (02) 6931 4320 
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Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

 

K – 2 Rewards Day at Junee Pool  


